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Upgrades to deliver better intersection in Whitsundays 
 
Upgrade works will soon be underway at the Proserpine Shute Harbour Road and Paluma Road 
intersection, thanks to Queensland Government funding. 
 
Transport and Main Roads Regional Director Dave Grosse said $60,000 had been allocated to 
improve safety at the intersection under the Road Operation program. 
 
“We are committed to making our network as safe as possible and continuously look at ways we can 
deliver better roads for all motorists,” Mr Grosse said. 
 
“Shute Harbour Road is an important route for road users, providing access between Proserpine and 
the Whitsunday coast. 
 
“That’s why we allocated funding to improve the Proserpine Shute Harbour Road and Paluma Road 
intersection. 
 
“This upgrade will include changes to the line-marking and installation of a left-turn signal arrow on 
the Paluma Road approach of the intersection.” 
 
Construction is expected to start in the next financial year (2019 – 2020). 
 
For information on Transport and Main Roads projects, visit www.tmr.qld.gov.au 
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